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MEMORANDUM
February 6, 2013
To: Representative Ward Cassidy, Chair
House Education Budget Committee
From: Joanne Budler, State Librarian |
Re: Clarification of Talking Books™ finding

In response to your inquiry about the State Library of Kansas’ (SLK) request for redistribution, the
purpose of this change is to restore the amounts to the original planned SLK Budget, i.e.. $351,970 in
the Talking Books Services to Sub-regional Libraries grants. This places the difference of $169,682
back into Operating Expenditures where it was prior to the clerical error.

[t is important to note that this change only affects grants to Talking Books’ outreach centers. Talking
Books' core services are funded through the State Library’s Operating Expenditures.

Thank you for the opportunity to clarify this matter.
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